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As vaccination rates climb, so do our hopes for returning to in-person worship at FMC. Although we have not yet identified a specific date to do so, adjustments are being made now to move toward that day. 
Because many of the invitations to lead worship have already been issued through the end of April, we will continue recording our services on Wednesday evenings through the end of this month. Easter is the exception and will be Zoomed/live streamed on Easter morning. 
Beginning the first Sunday of May, we will we move our worship service back to Sunday morning. At that time we plan to regularly Zoom/live stream. A video recording will be available on the website as has been done for many years.
We will not yet gather in person as a congregation, but this move will position us well to simply add the congregation in person as soon as possible.
Reopening Task Force is working on creating protocols to do that safely. If you have questions or concerns please contact Pastor Wanda or Rita Dietrich, chair of RTF.

